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We all hope that you are enjoying your Easter
holidays and are looking forward to returning to our
studios. The new classes have been created, the
invoices issued and emails are being answered. Do
always get in touch with any queries that you may
have.

We are thrilled that Emily has joined
our team, and that she has been so

is teaching Musical Theatre, Street
Dance Fit, Chair Fit, Barre and we're
looking into other genres too.

PILATES FOR MEN was a great
success and we are currently
looking for a new permanent slot in
the schedule - possibly a Friday
evening. Please do get in touch if
you know anyone who would find it
beneficial to attend.

Our lovely Pre-Primary students in
preparation for their exam.

Please remember that RAD exams require:

e Lots of practice at home
e Attendance of two classes per week
e Support and encouragement

ALL CONTACT VIA:
admin@northamptonshiredance.co.uk




